
Dear Partner and Donor,


Giving God the Glory Ministries (GGG Ministries) is a 50l(c)(3) organization
dedicated to helping individuals in need. For 26 years, GGG Ministries has 
operated as a family ministry and has been recognized and honored for our work 
in the community. Because of your dedication and financial support, we are able 
to continue supporting our scholars through our Mentoring Program and by
connecting through the My 2 Sons Scholarship Program and our annual Meet 
& Greet and Chat & Chew events.


Since the inception of our Scholarship Program in 2015, we have invested in the 
lives of 83 “My 2 Sons” scholars. We have also awarded 49 “Legacy Scholarships.” 
We have been able to bless a total of 132 scholars in eight years, through the GGG
Ministries Scholarship Program. Please see the attached Scholarship Program update.
 
After three years of virtual scholarship awards ceremonies, we are currently
planning our 2023 in-person My 2 Sons: John/Sean Memorial Scholarship Awards
Gala, “Building A Life Legacy” and are once again requesting partnership support.
The scholarship gala will be held on Saturday, July 15, 2023 from 6:00-10:00 pm at the
Tinley Park Convention Center, 18251 Convention Center Drive, Tinley Park, Illinois.
Tickets for this gala are $100 per person.


GGG Ministries will present the My 2 Sons: John/Sean Memorial Scholarship Awards
and the Legacy Memorial Scholarship Awards to eligible high school students. Our
entertainment for the evening will be provided by Delivery Point Band by popular
demand. The electrifying Val Warner of ABC 7 is our GGG emcee!!!


To continue our efforts to help students achieve their educational goals, we sincerely
need your donor support and gala ticket purchase on or before July 1, 2023. Attached
you will find our partnership information explaining our donation request and
partnership levels. Please read and share our information with others within your
sphere of influence who you feel would be willing to support us as well.


If you need additional information, please contact me at 708-705-5241 or by email at
info@gggministries.com.


Sincerely,
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NEWSLETTERWhat's In The New?

After visiting and talking to many people from these institutions, I ultimately
chose to go to Stanford to work to earn my PhD in Genetics and Genomics.
It was the hardest decision I had to make at this point in my life, but I chose
where I ultimately felt that I would accomplish what I set out to do while
obtaining my PhD. Now that I have completed my B.S. in Biochemistry at
Hampton University, I look forward to seeing what the future holds!

I had my first in person
undergraduate research

opportunity at Harvard Medical
School in their Summer Honors

Undergraduate Research Program
(SHURP). I did research in genetics

for the whole summer. When I
arrived back at Hampton, I applied
to 9 grad schools by November. I

was also named Student of the
Month in the School of Science for

November of 2022 and was
nominated by Hampton University

to become a Rhodes Scholar.
Though I did not become a Rhodes

Scholar, I was honored that the
school would even consider me. As

the semester came to a close, I
began to receive invitations to

interview with many of the graduate
programs I had applied to. The

interview process took hours, days,
and weeks from the end of January
through March. I was accepted into
the Biological Sciences program at
UIC, the Human Genetics program

and the Vivien Thomas Scholars
Initiative at Johns Hopkins, and the
Genetics and Genomics program at

Stanford University. 

Our Wins & Milestones

Giving God the Glory Ministries has evolved into an
essential pillar of the community, providing many
scholars, such as myself, with scholarship, mentorship,
and fellow-ship. As an inaugural recipient of the My 2
Son: John|Sean Memorial Scholarship, it is truly an honor
to see the growth and expansion of the foundation. 
In 2015, Reverend Gloria and the scholarship

committee saw the potential that I had not yet seen in myself. The yearly
scholarship events and activities empowered me to grow into my full
potential as a student and leader. This empowerment and support has 
been steadfast over the years, from the galas, to my favorite event, the 
Chat & Chew pizza gatherings. The devotion and love that I’ve received 
from GGG Ministries has helped me to overcome various obstacles that 
I’ve encountered. Presently, I’m a scholarship mentor and a 2023 Legacy
Memorial Scholarship donor. This  is my way of paying it forward and
thanking GGG Ministries for being such a positive influence in my life. 

A Word From Our 2015 My 2 Sons Inaugural
Scholarship Recipient

Story Continues

Continued

Kenneth Dames

Imani Porter
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Congratulations

2023 College Graduates!
TO OUR

Serena Echols
Spelman College

BS in Environmental Science
Magma Cum Laude 

Jillian Sanford
Oberlin College

BA in Economics & Minors 
in Sociology & 
Africana Studies

Imani Porter
Hampton University 
BS in Biochemistry 

Minor in Leadership 
Studies

Jaden Vines
Loyola Marymount University
BA in International Relations

For 8 years, GGG Ministries has awarded
scholarships to deserving high school
seniors. We have gone from awarding 7
scholarships in 2015 to 132 scholarships 
in 2022. To date, we have awarded 83 

Scholarship Recipient Overview
My 2 Sons Scholarships, 49 Legacy Memorial Scholarships and 5
Memorial Textbook Honorariums. Additionally, in the last two years,
we have awarded 3 Education Assistance Scholarships for college
level sophomores, juniors and seniors. Thanks to our generous
supporters and donors, GGG Ministries has awarded a grand total
of 135 scholarships since 2015.

Laurin Neal
North Carolina A&T 

State University
BA in Psychology

Deja Scott
University of Loyola 

at Chicago
BS in Engineering, 

specializing in 
Biomedical Engineering

Jasmyn Lewis
DePaul University
BFA in Animation

Talha Vhora
DePaul University
BS in Accounting

Brandon Green
Southern University 

A&M College
BA in Psychology

Kayla Baldwin
University of Illinois at 

Urbana-Champaign
BA in Urban Studies & 
Planning concentration 

in Public Policy & Planning
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15 Tinley Park
Convention
Center

Saturday, July
6:00PM-10:00PM
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Gala

My Two Sons: John|Sean Memorial Scholarship Awards

B U I L D I N G  A  L I F E  L E G A C Y

www.gggministries.com
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Visit Us on Social Media

Hostess: Rev. Gloria J. Randolph

Emcee: Val Warner of ABC 7
Entertainment: Delivery Point Band 
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